
Minutes for August 16, 2023, Mee�ng 
 
We held our club picnic at Shepherd Park. The only business that was taken up is 
we held a vote to approve our new club bylaws. 
 
The bylaws were unanimously approved. 
 
Since our Secretary was not present, these minutes were prepared by Mary Ann 
Fontana, Vice-Chair. 


